
Yet another massacre in Cauca,
Colombia leaves at least three
dead
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The latest massacre took place during the night of July 24 in the Bolivar neighborhood of the
municipality of Balboa, Cauca department. | Photo: EFE

Bogota, July 25 (RHC)-- The Institute for Development and Peace Studies (Indepaz) reported on
Saturday a new massacre in the Colombian department of Cauca in which at least three people died.



It was learned that the violent event took place during the night of July 24 in the Bolivar neighborhood of
the municipality of Balboa, department of Cauca.   The victims of the massacre were Rubiela Adrada, 32
years old, and minors Brandon Mesa, 14 and Maikol Cabrera, 11 years old. 

According to the human rights organization, 57 massacres have been registered to date, of which 11 have
occurred in the department of Cauca.
 

https://www.radiohc.cu/index.php/en/noticias/internacionales/265000-yet-another-massacre-in-cauca-
colombia-leaves-at-least-three-dead
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